
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 10, 2019 

 

 

Dear Business Owner, 

On October 11, 2019 the Gladstone Park Neighborhood Association and the Gladstone Park Chamber of 

Commerce will hold its third annual “Costumes and Cocktails” Halloween party fundraiser.  This party is 

our annual fundraiser for “Light Up Gladstone Park”, the Christmas lights display and celebration.   All 

monies raised at this event are used to fund the Christmas display and annual tree lighting ceremony at 

Chopin Plaza. 

The Halloween party will be held at Vaughan’s Pub & Grill and will offer food, entertainment, a costume 

contest, and a raffle.   We are asking area businesses if you would be willing to supply us with prizes for 

our raffle.  All sponsors of the Halloween party will be advertised on our website as well as at the event. 

Any suitable product you could donate to us would be much appreciated.  If you can help or have any 

questions, please feel free to contact Kim at 773-824-5684 or kimgpna@gmail.com.   

Thank you in advance for your valuable time and sincere consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly Stark 
Secretary 
Gladstone Park Neighborhood Association 
kimgpna@gmail.com 
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